The Orchid School
Baner, Pune

Date: 11" June 2024 Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/24-25/02

Subject - Circular for Classes | - XII

Dear Parents,
There is an important notification for all classes | to XII.

Please note due to some unavoidable infrastructure emergency, the school will not be able to
open the school from Wednesday, 12" June 2024.

The new date for the school reopening is Tuesday, 18" June 2024.

The General Parent Orientation will be held as per the schedule on Saturday, 15 June 2024 for
all 3 domains.

e General Orientation for Classes IX - XII
- From 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM

e General Orientation for Classes V - VIII
- From 12 noon to 01:00 PM

e General Orientation for Classes | - IV
- From 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM

We sincerely apologise for the delay in reponing the classes however as this was a last minute
event, the same could not be communicated earlier.

Atreyi Saha Sangeeta Kapoor
Vice Principal Principal



